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INTRODUCTION: 
 
 
 

From January to June 2024, our project 
continued its mission of empowering 
youth with disabilities in Tavush Marz, 
Armenia. This progress was made 
possible by the ongoing support of our 
generous donors, whose contributions 
have been instrumental in our efforts 
to promote sustainable livelihoods and 
independent living for 80 young men 
and women with disabilities of which 
30% are youth who have been forcibly 
displaced from Artsakh in September 
2023. During the first half of 2024, our 
project has made progress in 

developing the curriculum for the Vocational Orientation aimed at empowering 
youth with disabilities in Tavush Marz. This curriculum forms the foundation for 
future training programs and is a critical step towards achieving our goal of 
economic independence and societal inclusion for these young individuals. With 
continued dedication and support, we are confident in our ability to further expand 
our impact and provide even more opportunities for our participants. 
 

Donate today and be a part of this life-transforming journey! 
 


